
SAWYER LAKE VILLAGE DISTRICT 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

March 22, 2018 

 

 

Present:  Bob Dow, Rich Bakos, Steve Chmielecki, Rich Adams, and Paula Adams 

 

Meeting came to order at 6:00 PM. Minutes from the February 15, 2018, meeting read, 

accepted and seconded. 

 

 Dam:  Rich Adams presented the new proposal from NH Dams for approval from the 

commissioners. They will take care of data being sent to the State Dam Bureau. The 

cost of the service will be about $2,000. This will be brought to the voters at the 

Annual District Meeting on April 7, 2018. Kingsbury Landscaping will mow the 

beaches. The commissioners will take care of the brush at the dam. More trees will 

have to come down at the dam. 

 

 Beaches:  No business 

 

 Roads:  It’s been quite busy taking care of roads. Hopefully things will quiet down. 

We have mud season again. 

 

 Treasurer’s Report:  MS 535 accepted by state. The final form needs to be signed 

by the commissioners and sent back to state. Will transfer $10,000 to Operating 

Account. We have spent $21,618.42 on roads to-date. This time last year we spent 

$15,045.00. We find- tuned the budget for 2018. We had a few emergencies this 

year because of the weather. We owe $120,000 on the dam note. The 

Commissioners will bring a budget of $87,576.00 for approval at the Annual 

Meeting in April. 

 

Operating Account:   $   6,220.28 

   Dam Account:    $153,159.28 

 

Treasurer’s Report accepted and seconded. 
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 Open Forum:  A question was asked as to how wide the roads in the district are. 

They average about 32 feet wide. Some larger and some are smaller. 

Discussed the new house asking for permits on Fox Drive. There will need to be 

many variants from the ZBA for approval to build. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:55 PM. This was accepted and seconded. 

 

 

      Paula Adams 

      Clerk 

 


